
April 10, 2019 
 
Mr. Gary Hudder 
Transportation Director 
City of Round Rock 
2008 Enterprise Dr. 
Round Rock, TX  78664 
 
Re: Red Bud Right Turn Lane @ HWY 79 
 
Dear Mr. Hudder, 
 
As you are aware, bids were received on March 12, 2019 for the above referenced 
project.  A total of four (4) bids were received. 
 
Pro Dirt Services, LLC has completed public works projects for other Municipalities with 
a similar scope. Based upon their supplied references and submission of a competitive 
bid, we recommend award to Pro Dirt Services, LLC in the amount of $676,837.30. 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
call. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Antonio A. Prete, P.E. 
President 
Waeltz & Prete 

Antonio A. Prete
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